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Comments: To Whom it May Concern-

I am not in support of mining near the South Fork of the Salmon River. | am concerned about the habitat for
native fish that are currently endangered (Bull Trout and the Salmon) and also concerned about water safety.
Clean water is very important to me and my family.

I do not support any kind of mining near the South Fork of the Salmon.



